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DATE:  05.21.21 

TIME:  8:30am 

PROJECT:  Pear Lofts (1100 Pearl) 

LOCATION: WebEx Teleconference 

Overview 
Below is a summary of the Urban Design Peer Review Panel’s advice for the Pearl Lofts project 
as derived from the May 21st Peer Review session. 

Advice Summary 

[1] The Panel appreciates this proposed development for providing a new, active, mixed-use
development on a challenging site in an already vibrant part of the city.

[2] The Panel recommends that more thought be given to the way this development interfaces
with the removal of Cesar Chavez, including providing a potential Phase II diagram.
Another possibility is a future extension of the proposed garage to allow for new retail/office
along the Pearl Street frontage.

[3] The Panel advises that the design team explore opportunities for on-site rain capture and
low-impact development to be used for on-site irrigation and improved stormwater
management.

[4] The Panel suggests the design team further explore the design of the ground-level along
Pearl Street and Jan Pruitt Way to provide more transparency and activity along those
facades to reinforce the pedestrian nature of this district.

[5] The Panel recommends further design detail be given to the plaza space between the
Harvest Lofts and Pearl Lofts, advising a new location for a dog park/relief area might be
warranted. Consideration should also be given for the terminating lawn to be used for
integrated stormwater management and underground storage opportunities.

[6] The Panel recommends that further design refinement be given to the streetscape along
Jan Pruitt Way to create a more inviting pedestrian space, including replacing the
landscape buffer with tree wells and giving more focused design to the driveway entries
into the garage.

[7] The Panel suggests further design refinement be given to the design of the parking garage
façade on all sides to further screen the parking uses and improve the proportionality
between openings on the First and Second floors.

[8] The Panel advises the project return in the future with the recommended changes and
additional diagrams.


